
 

 

                                                                                    

PSEG LONG ISLAND 
HOME COMFORT 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2023-06 

Announcement Date:  June 16, 2023 
 

RE: 2023 Home Comfort and Home Performance Program Application Version 3.0 Release 
 

Dear Home Comfort Partners: 
 
PSEG Long Island is pleased to release of the V3.0 of the 2023 Home Comfort and Home Performance rebate application workbook. 
Effective June 20th, all new project submittals must use the new application.  The V3.0 application workbook is now available for 

download at https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors . 
 
There are no Home Comfort rebate changes with the V3.0 application. We are updating the workbook to reflect changes to the 
Home Performance Program. 
 
We need your help to improve processing of your projects! The common issues we frequently encounter with your project 
submittals are: 

• Model numbers of units on the AHRI certificate and the NEEP ccASHP database should match. Please make sure that the 
model numbers (and serial number) reconcile on the invoice and workbook. 

• Assignment letters not signed by the customer and/or contractor. 

• Invoice needs to show that the project is paid in full. 
 
Accompanying this announcement, is a guide that outlines how to submit your existing and installed site photos, naming 
conventions, and integrated control requirements that you will find very helpful when submitting to the prog ram. 
 
If you need assistance with the Home Comfort Program or rebate application process, you have two options for program support.  
You can attend in person at TRC offices located at 395 North Service Road, Suite 409, Melville, NY 11747 or you can join us weekly on 
our Virtual Open House meetings held most Fridays from 9 to 10am. 
 
Feel free to contact myself or Steve Sannuto steven.sannuto@pseg.com with questions. 

 
On behalf of the entire Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jonathan Tham 
 
Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
jonathan.tham@pseg.com 

516.289.6960 
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